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In gratitude and appreciation of your valuable contribution to the vision,
mission &L goals of the Pharmacovigilance Programme of India (PvPI),
we highly appreciate for the time and efforts you donate for the worthy
cause of patient safety. Your support helps us in providing important
services for the community.

Dr. G. N. Singh
Secretary-cum- Scientific Director
Indian Pharmacopoeia Commission
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare
Government of India
Date: 15" August 2015
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